
From: Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul)
To: Zimny, Joanna (CI-StPaul); Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Subject: FW: 2078 Bush
Date: Thursday, June 10, 2021 3:46:32 PM
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From: Martin, Lisa (CI-StPaul) <lisa.martin@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Sent: Thursday, June 10, 2021 8:03 AM
To: Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul) <marcia.moermond@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Subject: FW: 2078 Bush
 
 
 

Lisa Martin
Code Enforcement Supervisor
Department of Safety & Inspections
375 Jackson Street, Suite 220
Saint Paul, MN 55102
P: 651-266-1940
F: 651-266-1919
Lisa.Martin@ci.stpaul.mn.us

 
 

From: Kruse, Scott (CI-StPaul) <scott.kruse@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Sent: Wednesday, June 9, 2021 1:25 PM
To: Martin, Lisa (CI-StPaul) <lisa.martin@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Subject: RE: 2078 Bush
 
Hi Lisa,
 
We have gone thru this with the property owner of 2078 Bush in the past when we cut back or
remove what is on the city row they leave it to grow back.
I will have a crew available in a couple weeks and we will cut down ONLY what is on the City ROW
and NOT what is on their property. I would expect that as most property owners they would be
responsible for maintenance on the Blvd ROW. If they let their trees grow would and reseed into the
BLVD they would be responsible to cut back or maintain. This should be explained to the owner.
 
When our crews are finished with the trees in the CITY ROW I will take pictures to record.
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Thanks Lisa
 
Scott K
 

From: Martin, Lisa (CI-StPaul) <lisa.martin@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Sent: Wednesday, June 9, 2021 11:42 AM
To: Kruse, Scott (CI-StPaul) <scott.kruse@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Subject: RE: 2078 Bush
 
We issued orders to cut all overhanging vegetation to the owner.  He stated the trees belong to the
city??
 

Lisa Martin
Code Enforcement Supervisor
Department of Safety & Inspections
375 Jackson Street, Suite 220
Saint Paul, MN 55102
P: 651-266-1940
F: 651-266-1919
Lisa.Martin@ci.stpaul.mn.us

 
 

From: Kruse, Scott (CI-StPaul) <scott.kruse@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Sent: Wednesday, June 9, 2021 10:34 AM
To: Martin, Lisa (CI-StPaul) <lisa.martin@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Subject: RE: 2078 Bush
 
Good Morning Lisa,
 
Some of the trees are on private property and some fall into the City ROW. What is the complaint?
and is 2078 Bush requesting work?
 
 
 
Scott K
 

From: Martin, Lisa (CI-StPaul) <lisa.martin@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Sent: Tuesday, June 8, 2021 11:21 AM
To: Kruse, Scott (CI-StPaul) <scott.kruse@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Subject: 2078 Bush
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Is the overgrown tree area along the side street, the responsibility of the City?
 

Lisa Martin
Code Enforcement Supervisor
Department of Safety & Inspections
375 Jackson Street, Suite 220
Saint Paul, MN 55102
P: 651-266-1940
F: 651-266-1919
Lisa.Martin@ci.stpaul.mn.us
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